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Communication… 
Farewell to our 8th grade class.  Let me congratulate you and commend you most highly for your extraordinary 

achievements. You have impressed the administration and staff throughout your years as a student at Lynchburg-

Clay Middle School.  You have contributed much to your school, and that contribution has helped in your own 

development.  I know you will do well in your future endeavors and continue to make all of us, including your 

parents, proud of your accomplishments.  More than that, I know you will continue to be the fine young person you 

have become.  This issue is dedicated to all of our 8th graders and all student pictures are of 8th graders.  

 

On behalf of the staff, I would like to take this opportunity to wish everyone a safe and happy summer!   

 

 

Mission 

Statement 

The Lynchburg-Clay 

School District is 

committed to 

continuous 

improvement. 

Through the 

combined efforts of 

the entire school 

community, we will 

provide challenging 

standards-driven 

curriculum and 

research-based 

instructional practices 

so that all children 

within our charge 

shall achieve at the 

highest level of 

learning. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  
 

                                                   

        

  

The Principal’s Post 



 

 

 

 

  

@ LCMSMustangs 

Dates to Remember 

May 29: Report Cards Mailed 

August 17: Open House 

August 19: First Day of School 

September 7-12: No School Labor Day/ Fair Break 
 

Retirement… 

Let us wish Mrs. Fawley much 

happiness in her retirement and 

thank her for the many 

contributions she has made to 

Lynchburg-Clay.   

 

 

 
 

 


